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Ref. No. : SNMC/2019-20               Date : 07.01.2020 

 

 

 

 

 

N O T I C E 
 

 

We are glad to inform you that Hon'ble NAAC PEER Team is going to visit the college 

for 3
rd

 Re-Accreditation Cycle on 13
th

 & 14
th

 January, 2020. 

 

All the respected Alumni, Student’s Parents and Stakeholders are cordially invited for 

interaction with the Hon’ble NAAC PEER Team. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation,  

 

Yours Truly, 
 

 

 

   (Dr. C. B. Masram) 


